
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

November Newsletter 
OCTOBER CLUB TOURNAMENT 2-DAY (LAKE OKEECHOBEE) 

1st Place – Jon Black #24.69 

2nd Place – Kenton Linthout #18.68 

3rd Place – Sly Smalls #17.29 

Day 1 Big Bass 

John Hodgin - #4.67 

Day 1 Second Place Big Bass 

Mike Sherman - #3.26 

Day 2 Big Bass 



Jon Black - #4.39 

Day 2 Second Place Big Bass 

Kenton Linthout - #4.21 

MINI BUCKS #3  

1st Place – Chris Shipman - #9.05 

2nd Place – Marty Robinson - #7.74 

3rd Place – Bobby Ruggles – 7.54 

Big Bass 

Jim Schooley - #4.10  

The top ten anglers from Mini Bucks #3 have qualified for the 

final Mini Bucks (#4).  The qualifiers are listed on the results 

page of the website.  

 

PRESIDENT’S NOTES 

Hope this newsletter finds you well. Just a reminder of one of 

the most important events the club helps sponsors on 

November 16th, the Cape Coral Bass Club/Lee County Sheriff’s 

Tournament. Always looking for more raffle prizes as this is 

where most of the money comes from other than outright 

donations. Please make it happen.  



Remember, we are voting on two important amendments 

regarding the end times of our club tournaments. Please be 

there to vote. Your vote does count. See you at the meeting 

Fish On  

 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

Please remember for the remainder of Club tournaments for 

the rest of the tournament season weigh in will be at 3:00.  This 

does not include open tournaments, Mini-Bucks, or Team Trail.  

ONLY CLUB TOURNAMENT WEIGH INS ARE AT 3:00 

Club T-Shirts are available.  If anyone is interested in purchasing 

a club shirt please see Lori Snow.  Both short and long sleeve 

shirts in various sizes and colors with the club logo printed on 

them are available  

Any anglers competing in club events please be aware of club 

tournament rules and observe these rules during tournament 

fishing.  Any anglers that do not abide by these rules are subject 

to penalty and / or disqualification 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on November 5th, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 



Our next club tournament will be held on Sunday, November 

10th at East Burnt Store.  

The Sheriff’s Open Tournament will be held on Saturday, 

November 16th at Lake Kennedy.   

Here’s wishing everyone has a great month and we hope to 

see you at the next club meeting 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


